

60 Raroa Terraca, Tawa. Well ngton 5028

P: (04) 232 6445

E: office@greenacres.school.nz

w: greenacres.school.rz

## Year 5 and 6 Camp - 9 - 13 April 2018 'Forest Lakes Camping and Conference Centre'

9 February 2018

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

Email:

As previously mentioned, we are heading to 'Forest Lakes Camping and Conference Centre' on Monday 9 of April until Friday 13 April. The cost of the camp is \$250. We understand that this is a large sum of money, especially so soon after Christmas and family holidays. If you wish to pay by instalment, please do not hesitate to contact the school office to make appropriate arrangements.

If you think you would like to be a parent supervisor on camp, please fill out the form below and return to your child's teacher as soon as you can (Please note: at this stage it is merely an expression of interest and an indication of availability). We are looking in particular for parents who have skills in outdoor pursuits, e.g., kayaking, tramping, archery, team sports, etc, and/or can help with house keeping and meal preparation, supervising activities and down time, getting groups to and from activities, pastoral care, bedtime routines, etc. We need a balance of parental skills and support to help give our Year 5 and 6 students a challenging and rewarding experience that they will never forget.

A meeting for parents has been scheduled for Monday 12 March at 6pm, where we will give you more detailed information on what the student programme will look like and answer any questions you may have. In the meantime, please feel free to contact me with any queries at: bmcdowell@greenacres.school.nz

Brent McDowell Deputy Principal		
Year 5 and	d 6 Camp - 9 – 13 April 2018	
At this stage I think I am / am not able to accompany Skills / experiences / qualities I am happy to offer		
Name: (parent/caregiver)	Child's Name	
Signed:	Phone number:	